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This email is to state my objection to the building of Sizewell C on every ground
imaginable including the following:

The astronomical and unaffordable cost
The damage to an area of outstanding natural beauty that is irreplaceable

Because it is much too big an infrastructure project that will do untold damage to local
communities and will deliver too little too late to be of use to anyone

Because if sea levels rise beyond current projections - which are in any case changing
almost daily - then it will likely become an island, unstable and unusable for the 100 years

of its planned life

Because storage of radioactive rods is not safe and no-one knows how to store them in the
long term

Because we should learn the lessons from the disaster that is Hinckley Point

Just stop! Please

Sara Solnick






